
Hello Year 3! 

We all wanted to say a huge thank you for all of your wonderful emails telling 
us about what you have been up to the past two weeks! We’re all really missing 
school and getting to see all of you so it really cheers us up to hear from you! 
Our email is year3shared@hayes-pri.bromley.sch.uk so please keep the emails 
coming in!  

All of the Year 3 teachers have been keeping each other company via Zoom to 
plan your home learning, we have some exciting things coming up! We all 
agreed that we were really missing school and we can’t wait to see all of you 
again. We even spoke to Mrs Cottle and Mrs Brady and they said the same 
(they both say ‘hello’ too)! We are so proud of how hard you have been working 
on your Home Learning packs and all the other work and activities you have 
been doing.  Maybe you could keep a written or photo diary over the holidays 
so that when the Easter holidays are finished, you can tell us all about it! 

 

This week Miss Woolley has been trying to keep up 
with the challenge she set herself in her last email 
and go running, she hasn’t managed it every day 
but she has been trying hard and her muscles really 
ache!  

She has also started a 1000 piece Harry Potter 
jigsaw, which is really fun but as you can see in the photo she hasn’t got very 
far yet. Miss Woolley said that she is finding it really tricky but is refusing to 
give up and is aiming to finish it by the end of the Easter holidays!  Have any of 
you been trying anything challenging or making puzzles? 
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Miss Horan is now on her second book of her book 
challenge and is enjoying reading different types of books. 
This week’s book is set in the Victorian era and there is a 
very interesting mystery to be solved! She has also been 
working on a puzzle that she started back in the 
Christmas holidays! Her dog, Paddy, couldn’t help but get 
involved! 

Miss Horan has been doing some sewing as well and this week 
she has been making some pyjamas which has been a bit of a 
challenge as she’s had to learn a new skill! She’s found it a bit 
frustrating as it hasn’t gone quite to plan but she’s been using 
her growth mind set and has kept trying! Have any of you made 

something that you are proud of? 

 
Miss Brown has also been enjoying some puzzles! It 
seems to be a bit of year 3 hobby! She’s completing 
this very tricky one but she is a bit of a puzzle 
expert! She has also been in school a couple of times 
this week and has been creating some fun tasks for 
you to try on the school twitter.  

While Miss Brown has been at home, she has been making lots of 
quizzes to share with her friends and family – her favourite quiz is 
like Pictionary.  You have to guess the film based on the pictures 
(the name of the film is split up into pictures!).  Miss Brown has 
even made some for you to try!  They are at the end of the 
newsletter so see if you can have a go at them and then make 
your own!  

 
We are missing you all lots but have a fantastic Easter holidays and we look 
forward to hearing from you again soon!  

From Miss Horan, Miss Brown and Miss Woolley  
 



 

 


